
All people in Mass are protected against unlawful discrimination by federal and state laws.  If 
you believe you have been discriminated against, you may file a complaint with the Mass 
Commission Against Discrimination (MCAD) & may contact them at http://www.mass.gov/mcad 
or call them at 617-994-6000. 
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